



2/28/2024
5:30-7:00
Great Room

Minutes

- I. Welcome**
- II. Roll Call Attendance**
- III. Approval of Agenda**
- IV. Approval of Minutes**
- V. Constituency Comments**
- VI. Committee Report**
 - A. Standards**
 - Standards has a bylaw vote coming up today
 - B. Finance**
 - Finance met with MCA to talk about their fundraising event. They are looking to get toothpick holders and crewnecks sweatshirts
 - Finance also talked about EMS as they are looking to requesting certifications for CPR trainings
 - C. Campus Engagement**
 - Campus Engagement has continued having conversations about our campus outreach projects
 - The committee will be meeting with OIT and Plant Ops in the near future
 - D. DEI&B**

- The DEI&B committee is interested in having representatives fill out a feedback form regarding feedback on the DEI&B training

E. Institutional Committees

- CCSC met this last week and they talked about the purpose of the committee
- The college committee for student experience will be having a meeting with the students(Margery and Jake), and not the faculty so they can get feedback from the student experience. This is a big step forward as this is the first time

F. AD-HOCs

G. Recording Secretary

- The ambassador program assignments are finalized and please reach out to Noah if you have any questions or concerns about your assignments

H. Director of Communications

- The Campus Engagement committee post went up this week, and The Finance committee will be posted next week

I. President

- Jake is meeting with Dean Williams on Friday morning
- SGA Exec Board has our senior staff meeting this Friday afternoon

VII. New Business

A. Bylaw Vote- Permanent Organizations

- We are making a changes on Bylaw 14.1.3

- This is a semantic change more than anything else and is based on the feedback standards received and clarifies the role of exec board in case there is changeover from semester to semester basis

B. Seating Discussion

- The current setup of the Great Room for GA's is not ideal, as many of the representatives cannot see each other and we want to talk about potential alternatives
- One of the ideas is to disconnect all the tables, so we can see each other in a big oval including constituents
- We want to create a layout that allows us to see everyone, as well as constituents
- We could add a table for constituents, but it has been easier to have the constituents in chairs as we have been doing in the past
- One of the overall concerns is that we do not want to have peoples' backs towards each other, and we want people to see the projector as well

C. Breakout Time for project groups

VIII. Adjournment